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D <fugly_us@yahoo.com>
Tuesday, January 19, 2010 10:28 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Thank you for being concerned with my financial well-being. However, I do not want or need you to
make decisions for me. I am concerned that your proposal for a 10:1 leverage rather than the currently
allowance of 100:1 will drastically affect my ability to trade in the Forex. I understand you are
attempting to protect people, but we are adults with our own minds and do not need additional
governmental intervention in my life.

-david-


